From: Rosie Hunt [mailt

Sent: 10 May 2018 11:21

To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: Reference NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254

To whom it may concern,

| am writing in reference to the stopping-up of Princes Parade. | would urge this to be revised given
there is no overriding need to move the road as the proposed buildings could be served from the
existing road. It is therefore not necessary for it to be stopped up and realigned for this development
to take place.

| fell in love with the seafront and was the main reason | purchased my house in Hythe and am now a
member of the community, passionate about maintaining a very pleasant & charming town. The
road will elongate my journey and cause major disruption if the development goes ahead with very
limited access to the rest of the community.

| would also like to question as to why the stopping up order can’t be considered by the Secretary of
State at the same time as the planning application so that they may see the full picture.

Thanks you for bearing these objections to the above in mind, | look forward to hearing of the
outcome.

Regards,

Rosie Hunt





